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Sent: 15 April 2010 14:22
To: Damian Manhertz T
Subject: Planning Application Ref: $6/2010/0236/FP DA

| 15 ard 2010

Environment |
Agency e

A

Planning Application Ref: $6/2010/0236/FP

Site Address: Land R/O 101 Brookmans Avenue, Brookmans Park

Dear Sir / Madam,

We have assessed this application as having a low environmental risk within our remit. Therefore we will not be
providing comments on this application.

Yours faithfully,

Julie Nunn

Planning & Corporate Services Manager

Website: www.environment-agency.gov.uk/thamesplanning

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone
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else,

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any
attachment before opening it.

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also
be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for
business purposes.

If we have sent you information and you wish to use it please read our terms and conditions which
you can get by calling us on 08708 506 506. Find out more about the Environment
Agency at www.environment-agency.gov.uk

Click here to report this email as spam.
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